
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Minutes of the 

Center Harbor Energy Committee 
February 7, 2013 

 

 

 

In attendance: Chris Johnson, Harry Viens and Steve Caney. 

 

Meeting was called to order at 7:13. 

 

Municipal Renovations – Chris J and Bernie met with BPS and Selectman Hanson on Jan 

2
nd
. Final insulation, HVAC and lighting specifications were discussed. The committee 

agreed that the specifications surpass standard construction levels and that the project will 

exceed efficiency expectations. It was agreed not to pursue any additional upgrades at 

this time, and that any committee funds remaining should target improvements to other 

deficient areas of the building not affected by the renovation project (for example – 

uninsulated walls and poorly insulated ceilings at fire station end of the building). 

 

Street lighting – no update. 

 

Lighting Ordinance – Harry reported that The Lakes Region Planning Commission will 

be drafting the documents next year. 

 

Meeting with Meredith EC – Still have not worked out a meeting. Meredith continues to 

invite us to their events. Our effort here involves discussions about developing regional 

activities we can work on together. The committee suggested that maybe Chris Williams 

would be helpful because of his interest in this type of initiative. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:55. 

   

Next meeting is scheduled for March 7, 2013 at 7:00 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted – Chris Johnson February 11, 2013 

 


